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Dear Friends,

As we enter into a new fiscal year, the St. Rose Dominican
Health Foundation has much to be thankful for and excited 
about.  We are grateful for the generosity of over 750
supporters, who helped us raise nearly $8.4M and transfer 
$8.9M to our hospitals and community outreach programs in 
FY23, which ensures our healing ministry stays strong!  We 
continue to be inspired and motivated by the Adrian Dominican
tradition of partnering with our community to provide the
highest quality care to all those in need.

In this issue of Gratitude, we proudly share highlights of our new
Graduate Medical Education program at St. Rose Dominican
Hospitals. Our first 12 medical residents received white coats in 
a June ceremony at San Martín Hospital. For this inaugural
class, the event marks the beginning of three years of clinical
training as Internal Medicine Residents in southern Nevada at 
St. Rose – a realization of an extended sought-after mission to 
establish a Graduate Medical Education program that will
improve healthcare in our community.

Great things are occurring at St. Rose because of the
philanthropy we receive from all of you in the community. Please 
know that your generosity, whether financially or through other
means, is making a di�erence in the lives of others.

As I conclude my first year as President & Chief Philanthropy 
O�cer, I sincerely thank you for allowing me to lead in this 
capacity. I have an overwhelming feeling of reverence and
admiration for our doctors, nurses, and sta� who serve our
patients. I am honored by the unwavering commitment from our
donors, volunteers, and Foundation Board and sta�.  

To achieve the transformational healthcare our community
warrants, we have ambitious goals. We need you, and we need
our community to rally around us. Together, we can and will 
achieve remarkable things.  I look forward to a year filled with 
innovation and growth as we steward new and existing relationships
to further the mission and values of St. Rose Dominican.

With gratitude,

Dr. Chad Warren, DPP
President & Chief Philanthropy O
cer
St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation

STAFF HIGHLIGHT

ANDREA ROA, APR
Andrea began her
communications and
marketing career in 2002 as a 
representative with various 
major recording labels. She
moved to professional sports in 
2009, where she was introduced to the nonprofit
community and has been privileged to collaborate
with many high-profile foundations and organizations
since. Andrea is an avid outdoor enthusiast who
loves photography, languages, and connecting 
people to what they are passionate about. 

WHAT WE’RE COVERING

Cover (from L to R): Primary Care Residents Joanne Uy, Okanlawon Abu, Olivia O’Keefe and Farah Issa. This group will receive additional
training designed to prepare them to become Primary Care physicians, a much-needed resource in our community. 
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Board of Directors

Rose de Lima Open House and Blessing of the Hands

Celebrating St. Rose Volunteer: John Baggs 

Siena Children’s Emergency Room Blessing & Ribbon Cutting

Dignity Health–St. Rose Dominican Breaks Ground on 
New Neighborhood Hospital

2022-2023 Foundation Impact

Donor Spotlight: Robert & Carol Gross

Relive the Amazing Moments from Cocktails & 
Conversations

Two St. Rose Dominican Hospitals Earn ‘High Performing’ 
Ratings in U.S. News & World Report Best Hospitals 
2023-2024 Survey; San Martín Delivers a New Experience 
for Mothers

David Berman: Why I Support St. Rose; Create a 
Meaningful Legacy with a Planned Gift; The Henderson 
Senior Food Pantry

Transforming Healthcare in Southern Nevada by Training 
the Next Generation of Expert Physicians

White Coat Ceremony Marks Turning Point for New Doctors

The Rose Bud Auxiliary

Reach: Health and Wellness Programs

26th Annual Swing for St. Rose Golf Tournament

Dr. Paul Wiesner Plaque Unveiling; Our Heartfelt Thanks to 
Brighton Collectibles! 

San Martín Hospital Makes Money.Com’s First-Ever List of 
Best Hospitals for Bariatric Surgery; Thank you to the 
Caesars Foundation

Donor Appreciation Reception: A Chance to Say Thank You

Children’s Miracle Network Sponsor Spotlights

Become a Miracle Maker

Minimally Invasive Robot-Assisted Knee Replacement Surgery

In Recognition of 2022-2023 Annual Donors

2022-2023 Partners in Health

Dignity Health Employee Giving Campaign 2022-2023

SAVE THE DATE

SATURDAY

APRIL 20, 2024

6:00 P.M.

CAESARS PALACE HOTEL & CASINO

3570 S. LAS VEGAS BLVD.

LAS VEGAS, NV 89109

All proceeds directly support southern Nevada's only nonprofit, faith-based healthcare system.

Join us as we celebrate southern
Nevada’s only nonprofit, faith-based 

healthcare system and longest running 
fundraising gala!

Sponsorships are now available. 
This year, proceeds from the Gala will 

support emerging priorities of the
St. Rose Hospitals.

For questions, sponsorship information, 
or to donate for silent and live

auctions, please contact Barbara at 
Barbara.Davis@dignityhealth.org or 

702.616.4450.

There’s No Place Like St. Rose
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Generous grant funding for fiscal year 2024 supports St. Rose Community Health, which annually provides 
culturally aware programs, health navigation, and transportation to 200,000-plus people in need, especially 

those who are vulnerable and low income. We are grateful to our funders for making these programs possible.

Amari Aultman

Thomas Burns

George Buzzas, MD

Diane M. Carlson

Rick Crawford

Angela Doherty

Helen Foley

A. Collins Hunsaker

Brian Kleven
(Treasurer)

Liberty Leavitt

Blair Bigelow May
(Chair)

Debra Mills
(Secretary)

Erin Morrissey Quinn

Anand K. Nair
(Vice Chair)

Jon Van Boening

Heather Van Ness, PhD

Dr. Chad Warren, DPP

Mark Wiley

We thank our Board members for generously giving of their time and talents!
To contact the Foundation, please call 702.616.4545 or visit supportstrose.org

ST. ROSE DOMINICAN HEALTH FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

GRANTHIGHLIGHTS Rose de Lima
Open House 
and Blessing
of the Hands
An open house for the newly completed departments 
on the second floor of the Rose de Lima Campus was 
held on March 15, 2023. Rose de Lima President 
Tom Burns welcomed sta� and guests to tour the various 
departments in the newly constructed space. VP of Mission 
Integration Tyler Whipkey was on hand to provide a blessing of
the hands for employees who will be working in the new space.

New areas include:
• 10-Bed Med/Tele Unit
• New CT Scan and Ultrasound
• St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation

and Administrative O�ces
• Central Verification O�ces
• Physician Lounge

CAESARS FOUNDATION
Awarded $105,000 to support our Helping Hands of Henderson Program, which provides more than 12,500 rides 

annually to seniors to medical appointments, food pantries, congregate meals, and other important errands.
Read more on page 20.

MGM RESORTS FOUNDATION
Awarded $58,907 to support operations of our Helping Hands of Henderson Program.

NATIONAL BREAST CANCER FOUNDATION
Awarded $50,302 to support the Engelstad Foundation R.E.D. (Responsible Early Detection) Rose Program

with breast health screenings for uninsured women and financial assistance to cover food,
transportation, and other basic needs for those undergoing breast cancer treatment.

MINISTRY TRUST
Awarded $34,000 from the Adrian Dominican Sisters to continue support of the Senior Peer Counseling Program, which 
uses trained volunteers to provide confidential counseling to people over age 50 facing the challenges of growing older.

SILVER STATE HEALTH INSURANCE EXCHANGE
Awarded $246,572 to support four navigators to conduct education and outreach and help

uninsured families and individuals secure health insurance through Nevada Health Link or Medicaid.

• Physician Lounge
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On Friday, August 25, dignitaries from across the city and state, 
including Henderson Mayor Michelle Romero, joined the St. Rose
team, physicians, and EMS partners for the blessing and ribbon 
cutting for the new Siena Children’s Emergency Department.

Kids are not just mini versions of adults. Their needs – medical 
and emotional – are unique and require medical experts 
specifically trained in pediatrics to properly address and treat 
them. The Children’s Emergency Room at the Siena Campus in 
Henderson, Nevada, is the only hospital ER in the southeast part 
of the valley that caters specifically to children.

“With a substantial and generous donation from an anonymous 
donor – along with funds raised through our partnership with 
Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals and their corporate 
partners, the St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation is honored 
to have played a vital role in providing the financial resources to 
make this new pediatric emergency room a reality,” said Charles 
Guida, VP of Philanthropy, Southwest Division.  “Philanthropy at 
St. Rose is impactful and is one of the most meaningful ways 

that our patients, donors, and community express gratitude and 
show appreciation for the exceptional healing and care provided 
every day by our St. Rose sta�, nurses, and physicians.” 

Our Siena Campus Children’s ER provides:

• Pediatric Emergency Medicine Physicians, 24/7

• Specialized Pediatric Emergency Nurses

• A more child-friendly setting separate from the main 
emergency room

• Collaborative care with your family pediatrician

• Around-the-clock care – day or night, 
seven days a week, 365 days a year

76

John Baggs has been volunteering since he was in high school. 
He began with church and environmental conservation in 
northwest Indiana and later volunteered in the historic 
preservation of a small church constructed in 1832, in an 
elementary school classroom, and for Habitat for Humanity in 
St. Louis and Las Vegas. This involvement led to an interest in 
volunteering at St. Rose in 2013, when his wife had knee 
replacement surgery at the Siena Campus. Seeing volunteers 
helping patients, visitors and medical sta� spiked his interest.

Q: Which hospital area(s) do you volunteer in, and why do you 
prefer those areas?
JB: My first day of volunteering at St. Rose was at the front desk 
at the hospital entrance. Those first few weeks introduced me to a 
very dedicated and caring crew of volunteers. However, my 
rather active career of working at a much faster pace did not 
match well with the front desk. I requested a move to a service 
area at a faster pace. The answer was the Emergency Room, and I 
have loved every minute since. I enjoy meeting the walk-in tra¤c 
and trying my best to make the patients and visitors as welcome 
and comfortable as possible. I find enjoyment in providing non- 
medical assistance to the medical sta�. Anytime I can save a step
or two of a medical sta� personnel such as getting a warm blanket
or escort someone to medical records, I believe I have freed a sta� 
person actually trained in the medical field to apply that training. 
For sure, a volunteer does not need medical training or a degree 
to respond to a wheelchair request or pick up a disk at radiology.

Q: How often do you volunteer?
JB: I volunteer every Monday and Thursday afternoon and 
special occasions such as sta� training, the open house for the 
Dominican Tower grand opening, or preparing gift items for 
Nurse Appreciation Week.

Q: What does a typical volunteer session look like for you?
JB: No two afternoons are exactly the same because patient 
needs and visitor requests so often vary as well as the sta�.

Q: What's the best thing about volunteering at St. Rose?
JB: The best thing about volunteering at St. Rose is the meeting 
of people, the assistance to medical sta�, and the satisfaction of 
helping patients and visitors.

Q: What's the most unusual question or request you've been 
asked as a volunteer?
JB: Once a rather inebriated individual walked (staggering) into 
the ED asking, “Where can I find a margarita?”

Q: What have you learned from volunteering for St. Rose?
JB: I now better realize the dedication of hospital sta� to serving 

the patients. Even after a trying day from sometimes very critical 
work, with days of late breaks for personal time, they continue to 
serve as if they had just started their daily shift. These medical 
personnel are my heroes. They are people helping people.

Q: Is there anyone at St. Rose who has been especially important
to you as a volunteer, and if so, who and why?
JB: There are many at St. Rose who are or have been important 
to me. Some have moved to other locations and I would not try to
name all of them nor would I want to name a single one on the list.

Q: What would you like people to know about volunteers at
St. Rose?
JB: I would like people to know that volunteers are at St. Rose 
because they want to be there. The volunteers want to provide a 
service that the volunteer would like to receive themselves when 
visiting the hospital. The volunteers often go home after a time 
at the hospital tired and in need of rest because they want to 
serve and hopefully make others more comfortable.

Q: What helpful advice can you o�er someone who might serve 
as a St. Rose volunteer?
JB: Helpful advice must be o�ered truthfully to any question 
received. Even if not knowing the best and correct answer, just 
say so. However, follow up with, let me find the answer to your 
question. Inform the individual you will find someone to really 
answer the question properly. Answering the question properly 
is important to the individual asking or they would not ask even 
when it seems rather minor to the volunteer. The volunteer 
might just be in the same shoes someday and facing a similar 
dilemma someday. Treat others as you want to be treated.

Celebrating St. Rose Volunteer: John Baggs 
SIENA CHILDREN’S EMERGENCY ROOM

BLESSING AND RIBBON CUTTING
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Dignity Health-St. Rose Dominican Breaks
Ground on New Neighborhood Hospital

Fifth Neighborhood Hospital Campus will expand 
access to healthcare for Centennial Hills community

Dignity Health – St. Rose Dominican Hospitals broke ground on a 
new Neighborhood Hospital, a vital healthcare facility poised to 
enhance medical accessibility for the local community. Set in the 
heart of the vibrant Centennial Hills community, the state-of-the-art 
facility at 725 W Centennial Parkway marks St. Rose Dominican’s 
fifth small-format hospital of its kind in Las Vegas.

"This is indeed a momentous occasion for the Dignity Health – 
St. Rose Dominican family and for the Centennial Hills community," 
said Jon Van Boening, President of Dignity Health Nevada. 
"When opened, the Dignity Health Neighborhood Hospital 
Centennial Hills Campus will be our fifth such facility across our 
vast community, as we extend our mission and our commitment 
to provide compassionate care to our southern Nevada neighbors. 
We are confident the current and future residents of this growing 
area will come to count on us to provide exceptional professional 
healthcare, in the same way families across the valley have 
come to St. Rose for more than 75 years."

With a profound focus on improving access to healthcare services, 
these neighborhood hospitals, which are built and operated 
through a partnership with Emerus Holdings Inc., address the 
essential needs of patients and families across the Las Vegas valley, 
beyond the reach of Dignity Health's three acute care hospitals.

"Emerus is proud to be part of this groundbreaking project, 
which will further enhance access to healthcare services for the 
people of northwest Las Vegas," said Vic Schmerbeck, CEO of 
Emerus Holdings Inc. "Our partnership with Dignity Health –

St. Rose Dominican allows us to deliver top-notch medical care 
through our small-format hospitals, bringing compassionate and 
experienced care teams closer to where patients live and work."

Like the four existing Dignity Health Neighborhood Hospital 
campuses, the design and layout of the new Centennial Campus 
has been thoughtfully crafted to cater to the specific requirements 
of the community. The facility spans approximately 24,000- 
square-feet across two floors and will house 10 well-equipped 
inpatient beds and eight emergency exam rooms, including a 
dedicated triage room. The facility will be sta�ed by board-certified 
physicians, experienced nurses, and other clinical specialists, 
ensuring the same level of compassionate, patient-focused care 
found at existing Dignity Health neighborhood hospital 
locations. This commitment to excellence ensures that patients 
receive swift and compassionate care during their time of need.

Beyond elevating the standard of healthcare available, the 
Centennial Campus is set to have a substantial positive economic 
impact on the local community. It will create job opportunities 
and foster a robust healthcare ecosystem, driving positive 
change and contributing to a healthier future for the residents of 
northwest Las Vegas.

Dignity Health – St. Rose Dominican remains steadfast in its 
mission to serve the community with the highest quality 
healthcare services. The groundbreaking of the new Neighborhood 
Hospital marks another milestone in this commitment, paving 
the way for enhanced medical accessibility and care.
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BENEFACTOR SPOTLIGHT
Thanks to local philanthropists Rob and Carol Gross, St. Rose 
physicians, leaders, and cardiac team sta� at Siena Hospital 
recently celebrated the naming of two spaces in the hospital.

In gratitude for the care St. Rose provided to Rob’s parents, he and 
Carol generously named the Physicians Dining Room and the 
Cardiac Team Sta� Lounge.  Rob notes, “St. Rose cared for both my 
parents towards the end. People were very caring and professional.”

The Foundation honored Rob and Carol with a naming ceremony 
that included St. Rose executives and members of the cardiac 
team, including Foundation President Chad Warren, Cardiovascular 
and Thoracic Surgeon Dr. Neel Dhudshia, and Ric Miller, Senior 
Director of Cardiovascular Services.

Chad Warren thanked Rob and Carol for their “inspiring generosity 
that will help so many get superior cardiac care at St. Rose.”

Sister Katie McGrail of St. Rose’s Adrian Dominican Order blessed 
the naming plaque that recognized the Grosses.

“This is a place where physicians and others can pause for a bit 
and be nourished to go back on the floors, continuing their 
ministry to fulfill their calling to compassionate care,” she noted. 
“And so, we hold you in our heart and in our prayer with deep 
gratitude and joy for your generosity. As St. Paul proclaims: 
I thank my God for you whenever I think of you; and every time I 
pray for you, I pray with joy.”

Originally from New York and Connecticut, Rob and Carol moved 
to Las Vegas in 2006. Rob was an executive with such companies 
as Monro Mu�er and Tops Appliance; Carol was a CPA and 
executive with precursor companies to Ernst & Young and Diageo. 
They moved to Las Vegas to enjoy the great weather, incredible 
entertainment options, and year-round golf.

Rob and Carol hope their support will help St. Rose in its mission 
“to provide access to community members who need healthcare 
and to continue ongoing e�orts to improve technology and patient 
care.” Their generosity is already helping to upgrade Cardiac 
Services equipment.

“Benefactors help St. Rose stay on the leading edge of technology,” 
says Ric Miller. “We’re very appreciative of Rob and Carol and their 
leadership support.”

Dr. Neel Dhudshia adds, “Rob and Carol are making a direct 
impact on St. Rose’s ability to o�er exceptional care and save lives. 
We’re very grateful for their thoughtfulness and generosity.”

For their part, Rob and Carol have a message for all St. Rose sta�: 
“Thank you for the incredible job you guys do every day.”

RELIVE THE AMAZING MOMENTS FROM

The Foundation is still riding the wave of excitement from recent 
educational events for new friends and supporters, hosted by 
several members of the Board of Directors.

The first Cocktails & Conversation reception was hosted by 
Debra Mills and Chuck Berg at their lovely home in Sun City 
Anthem. The evening’s program focused on sharing key updates 
and important health information related to the Cardiac and 
Stroke programs at St. Rose’s Siena Campus.

Blair Bigelow May and Angela Doherty also co-hosted an event 
to inspire and educate guests about top programs and priorities 
at St. Rose. Held in The Ridges, the evening focused on 

St. Rose’s San Martín Hospital, including exciting developments 
and opportunities in Graduate Medical Education.

We are grateful for our Board members’ dedication and generosity, 
and for the St. Rose executives who shared their expertise with 
our supporters and new friends.

The events were a tremendous success and brought together 
passionate individuals who share a common goal of making a 
di�erence. Thank you to all guests who joined us to hear 
inspiring stories and learn more about St. Rose initiatives that 
benefit our community. 

Robert & Carol Gross
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At the San Martín Campus we're taking steps to advance 
how we welcome new lives into the world, creating a place 
where moms can safely and confidently have a more 
natural and holistic birth. Our sta� of highly trained nurses 
and physicians embrace the opportunity to work with 
patients on their individualized birth plan, creating an 
experience where moms feels empowered to deliver the 
way that is most comfortable for her.

Care for low to moderate-risk pregnancies
San Martín Hospital is a designated Level I facility by the 
Maternal Levels of Care Verification program through The 
Joint Commission, which means the hospital specializes in 
low to moderate-risk pregnancies for babies with a 
gestational period of 35 weeks or more. 

Private Mother/Baby Suites
Highly trained and caring sta� will work with each mother 
on her timeline and be there every step of the way through 
the birth experience. All of the exceptional care happens in 
one spacious, private suite.

At San Martín, the patient doesn’t switch rooms – she is in 
the same suite for the entire experience. In fact, San Martin 

is the only hospital in the Las Vegas Valley that operates on 
the LDRP model, which means you labor, deliver, recover, 
and complete postpartum care in the same suite. Here, 
patients do more bonding and less moving.

Our birthing suites are large, designated to give mothers 
plenty of room to move around during labor, with full 
adjustable birthing beds, private bathrooms with showers, 
and pull-out beds for significant others to spend the night.  
We also support rooming-in, allowing mother and baby to 
get to know each other during this special time.

SAN MARTÍN DELIVERS A NEW EXPERIENCE FOR MOTHERS

Recently, the Health Foundation received two generous 
planned gifts to support St. Rose Dominican Hospital. Dave 
Salo supported our mission with a $250,000 charitable gift 
annuity.  He took the necessary legal steps to ensure that 
the hospital he valued so highly would benefit. Similarly, 
Debra Mills and Chuck Berg were so grateful for the care he 
received at St. Rose that they donated a planned gift to the 
hospital. These donors believe in the mission, vision, and 
values that the hospital represents.

A planned gift o�ers the opportunity to secure income for 
you and your family and benefit from current tax incentives 
while helping St. Rose Dominican Hospital provide 
healthcare, education, and other vital services for the 
underserved. There are many options for planned giving 
such as gifts of real estate, charitable gift annuities, 
bequests, and beneficiary designation. Our Foundation 
sta� can meet with you and your estate attorney to help 
determine the best approach. Please contact Brenda 
Griego at 702.616.4673 and schedule a meeting today.

CREATE A MEANINGFUL LEGACY WITH A PLANNED GIFT

Rosalyn and I are right up the road in Sun City Anthem. 
It seemed like a natural thing to support the only nonprofit 
faith-based hospital in southern Nevada.

We wanted to plan for the proper and appropriate use of our 
assets after we were gone. We felt that the best way we 
could do that is to select organizations that are doing good 
in the community. St. Rose immediately became one of the 
major organizations we wanted to include in our estate plan.

We don’t specify what should be done with any money we 
donate. We want St. Rose to decide what to do with the 
funds. We know they have been on the cutting edge and 
using technology to take care of patients.

We just felt that the impact we could make in our own small 
way was that they would put the money to good use and 
benefit those in the greatest need. 

DAVID BERMAN – WHY I SUPPORT ST. ROSE

The Henderson Senior Food Pantry provides a monthly 
delivery of groceries to homebound residents age 60 and 
older so that they can remain independent and healthy. We 
help seniors who are vulnerable, low income, and struggle 
with food insecurity. Partnering with Three Square’s Golden 
Groceries program, St. Rose provides 20 pounds of 
nonperishable items, 10 pounds of fresh produce, and a 
loaf of bread every month. Volunteers and sta� deliver the 
food to each client. In fiscal year 2023, we made 2,177 food 
deliveries to 320 clients.

This service grows out of our Helping Hands of Henderson 
Program, which St. Rose created in 1995 to provide free 
transportation and support services to seniors living at 
home who are at risk of institutional placement. Pantries in 
Henderson restrict the frequency of visits, and many 
seniors lack the stamina to wait in long lines. In 2018, as we 

became more aware of the nutritional needs of our seniors, 
we established the food pantry and grocery delivery 
program at our Rose de Lima Hospital. Since then, we have 
continued to expand the Henderson Senior Food Pantry to 
respond to the growing demand in our community.

State grant funding enabled us to equip the pantry and 
launch a pilot program, but to sustain and grow this initiative 
we need additional funding. If you are interested in 
supporting the Henderson Senior Food Pantry, please 
contact the St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation at 
702.616.4545.

THE HENDERSON SENIOR FOOD PANTRY

Two St. Rose Dominican Hospitals Earn ‘High Performing’ Ratings 
in U.S. News & World Report Best Hospitals 2023-2024 Survey

Two Dignity Health-St. Rose Dominican Hospitals in 
southern Nevada have been named by U.S. News & World 
Report to its 2023-2024 Best Hospitals survey as High 
Performing hospitals. This is the highest distinction a 
hospital can earn for U.S. News’ Best Hospitals Procedures 
& Conditions ratings. 

Siena Hospital in Henderson earned the High Performing 
distinctions in five categories. Those categories are Heart 
Attack, Heart Failure, Kidney Failure, Knee Replacement, 
and Stroke. 

San Martín Hospital in southwest
Las Vegas earned High
Performing distinctions in two
categories - Heart Failure and
Kidney Failure. 

The annual Procedures & Conditions ratings are designed 
to assist patients and their doctors in making informed 
decisions about where to receive care for challenging health 
conditions or elective procedures. 

U.S. News evaluated more than 4,500 hospitals across 15 
specialties and 21 procedures and conditions. Hospitals 
awarded a “Best” designation excelled at factors such as 
clinical outcomes, level of nursing care and patient experience. 

AWARDS
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The first 12 medical residents in the history of St. Rose 
Dominican Hospitals recently received their white coats in a brief
ceremony at San Martín Hospital. For the dozen recent medical 
school graduates who comprise the inaugural class of St. Rose 
residents, the event marks the beginning of three years of clinical
training as Internal Medicine residents in southern Nevada. For 
Dignity Health – St. Rose Dominican, this is the realization of a 
long sought-after mission to establish a Graduate Medical 
Education Program that will improve health care in our community. 

What it means: The White Coat Ceremony is a major turning 
point in the career of every medical doctor. In the medical field, 
the white coat is a symbol of authority and professionalism. The 
length of the white coat corresponds with the level of training a 
physician has received. Medical students wear short white 
coats. Residents wear a mid-length white coat. This event marks 
the first time these new doctors will receive their coats as they 
begin the next phase of their medical careers. 

“The key objective of developing Graduate Medical Education 
programs at St Rose is to educate and retain high quality 
physicians and prepare them to address the healthcare needs of 
our community, especially those who are vulnerable, underserved,
and marginalized. In creating opportunities for young doctors 
and providing exceptional training in a community-based 
setting, we hope they will remain here and become valued 
members of our community,” said Rodney Buzzas, MD.

12 of 1,200: Members of the inaugural Internal Medicine 
Residency class were selected from more than 1,200 applicants.
Two members of the inaugural class are from the Las Vegas area,
with two others  graduating from Las Vegas-based Touro University
Nevada College of Osteopathic Medicine. The remainder of the 
group brings a beneficial diversity of hometowns, colleges, and 
cultures from across the nation and around the world. 

Recruiting e�orts for this class focused on candidates with 
interests in volunteerism and community service, life experience 
outside of medicine, patient advocacy, serving diverse, 
under-represented and vulnerable populations, addressing 
healthcare inequities, and living and working in southern Nevada.

Each year, 12 new residents will join the three-year St. Rose 
Internal Medicine program, growing it to a total of 36 residents 
in its third year. One third of these residents will follow a 
specialized track for doctors planning to practice as Primary 
Care physicians. 

Kimberly Bates, MD, Program Director for the Internal Medicine 
Residency Program, said, “The driving force for the development
of Graduate Medical Education programs at St. Rose is the 
physician shortage in Nevada, especially in primary care. As 
these first residents take the next significant step in their 
careers, they are but the first of many medical professionals we 
hope to bring to southern Nevada to train and ultimately live and 
work in our community.”

White Coat Ceremony Marks Turning Point for New Doctors
First-ever St. Rose medical residents embark on three-year commitment in southern Nevada

At Dignity Health - St. Rose Dominican, we are committed to 
providing the highest-quality healthcare services in our 
community.

A proven way to meet our growing healthcare needs and expand 
the local physician workforce is to increase support for training 
by o�ering more medical and fellowship programs, known as 
Graduate Medical Education (GME). 

As a long-term benefit of GME, St. Rose will keep patients out of 
the hospital and prevent readmissions. Residents will work at 
newly established patient care clinics as part of their training.  
As a result, we will provide expanded care for patients, especially
those who are vulnerable, underserved, and marginalized; 
greater specialty referrals within our organization; and increased 
continuity of care.

“Through GME, we will build a culture of teaching, learning, and 

continuous innovation at St. Rose hospitals. We have designed 
our residency programs to produce physicians who can provide 
high-value care to improve clinical outcomes,” said Rodney 
Buzzas, MD, Designated Institutional O�cial for Graduate 
Medical Education Programs at St. Rose Hospitals.

Over the last few years, generous private gifts and state grant 
funding have enabled St. Rose to begin establishing residency 
programs in Family Medicine and Internal Medicine. The Health 
Foundation needs additional philanthropic support to expand 
the GME Program, creating a unique legacy by building the 
future of healthcare in the Las Vegas valley.  Partnering together, 
we can transform the healthcare landscape in our community 
for generations to come.

For more information about the GME program, please contact 
Chad Warren at 702.616.4545.

Transforming Healthcare in Southern Nevada by
Training the Next Generation of Expert Physicians
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The Rose Bud Auxiliary was busy this spring and summer 
hosting events to raise money for St. Rose Dominican 
Health Foundation.

The first event was held on March 30, 2023, at Valley 
Cheese and Wine Shop in Henderson and was an 
exclusive event showcasing unique and delicious 
international cheeses and amazing wines. The event was 
hosted by “The Wonder Woman of Cheese,” Diana Brier, 
the owner and director of Las Vegas’s longest-running 
cheese and wine store! There were opportunities to mix 
and mingle and sample delicious cheeses, specialty 
meats, and wines from around the world. Almost $1,000 
was raised at this event! All proceeds benefited the 
award-winning Cardiac Care Services at St. Rose 
Dominican Hospital’s Siena Campus.

The Rose Bud’s next event was a Dine to Donate event 
at the Texas Roadhouse restaurant on May 17, 2023.
Rose Bud members, Foundation, and hospital sta� came 
to support the event and had a delicious meal. Ten 
percent of everything spent was donated to the St. Rose 
Dominican Health Foundation. Rose Bud members also 
distributed information about the organization to potential
new members. The event raised $404 for cardiac services!

A gorgeous fashion show and luau was held on June 7, 
2023, at the Revere Golf Club, and over $4,000 was 
raised for Cardiac Care Services at St. Rose Dominican 
Hospital’s Siena Campus! The ballroom was transformed 
into a tropical paradise with a Hawaiian bu�et and 
beautiful table decorations created by Adrienne Cogil, a 
Rose Bud Board member. Most of the guests embraced 
the theme and wore festive and colorful clothing – including
the men! Everyone received a floral lei to wear. Ric Miller, 
Senior Market Director of St. Rose’s Cardiovascular 
Services, gave members an update about how fundraising
has positively impacted St. Rose heart patients.

More than $250,000 has been raised by the Rose Bud 
Auxiliary for Cardiac Care Services since their founding
in 2019.

The Rose Bud Auxiliary

The Community Outreach and Wellness Centers have supported 
Dignity Health – St. Rose Dominican's commitment to improving the 
health of the women, men, and children in southern Nevada since 1998.

Last year, our Community Health programs provided services to 
253,490 persons in our community!   The grants and funds raised by 
the St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation were crucial to helping 
the Wellness Centers serve so many people in need.    

Help support our community wellness programs and consider 
donating to the Health Foundation at SupportStRose.org.

Reach Magazine features classes and 
programs o�ered at our Wellness Centers 
during each season. Please scan the QR 
code to access more information about the 
programs, services, and classes.

Reach Magazine is your guide 
to a stronger, healthier you!

Our Dignity Health Wellness 
Centers o�er a wide variety of 
free and low-cost classes.

With six locations around the 
Las Vegas valley, there's one 
near you. Begin your journey to 
a better you today!

Learn how to 
incorporate 
healthy, nutritious 
foods into your 
diet.

Get moving with us 
with our exercise 
programs.

Classes promoting 
fun infant play, 
music, and great 
parenting tips.

Reach
T o g e t h e r i n h e a l t h a n d h a p p i n e s s

Chronic Disease 
Prevention and 
Management 
Programs

Support for 
moms-to-be and 
new moms.

Health and
Wellness Programs

Annual membership dues are $50 per 
person. Join us in making a di�erence! 
Become a member of the Rose Bud Auxiliary. 
Please contact the Rose Bud Auxiliary at 
rosebudauxiliary.membership@gmail.com.
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DR. PAUL WIESNER PLAQUE UNVEILING
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Pin Sponsor

Breakfast SponsorAwards Reception Sponsors

Sliver SponsorsGold SponsorsCart Sponsor

Title Sponsor Presenting Sponsors Concept Shop Sponsor
OUR HEARTFELT THANKS TO

BRIGHTON COLLECTIBLES!
The Brighton Collectibles store at the District recently presented
a check for $5,072 from their Power of Pink breast cancer 
awareness campaign for St. Rose’s Engelstad Foundation 
R.E.D. Rose Program.

Jenny McCoy, Brighton's Director of Marketing, said, “Since
2003, Brighton has raised more than $7.9 million for breast
cancer charities nationwide. Join Brighton in our journey to find
a cure, bring hope to our communities and make a di�erence. 
Visit your nearest Brighton Las Vegas area location on Friday, 
October 6th, to collect your limited-edition 2023 Power of Pink
bracelet. $10 from each bracelet sold in Las Vegas area Brighton
stores will benefit the Engelstad Foundation R.E.D. Rose
Program at St. Rose Dominican, which provides those who are 
uninsured and vulnerable with breast health screening services
like mammograms, ultrasounds and biopsies at no cost.”

In July, the St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation had the 
privilege of honoring the legacy of beloved physician Dr. Paul
Wiesner. Mrs. Dana Wiesner and family members unveiled a 
plaque in the Radiology & Diagnostic Imaging Suite at Siena 
Hospital in memory of her late husband. St. Rose Hospital 
leaders and Diagnostic Imaging sta� members participated in
the heartfelt ceremony. The ceremony included welcoming 
comments by Chief Operating O�cer Josederic Scott, warm
memories shared by colleagues, and a beautiful blessing by
Adrian Dominican Sister Katie McGrail. The plaque is a fitting 
tribute to Dr. Wiesner, whose impact and influence continue
to live on at St. Rose.

SWING
ST. ROSE

26th Annual
Golf

Tournament

F O R

18 19

YOU’RE INVITED

SCRAMBLE FORMAT INCLUDES
Continental Breakfast, Box Lunch, Prizes for 1st, 
2nd and 3rd Places, Ticket Drop, Putting Contest 

Entry and $100 credit in the Concept Shop to 
purchase golf merchandise.

HOLE SPONSOR SPOTS ARE 
STILL AVAILABLE

This is an opportunity for a company to set up a 
table, give away swag, and meet and talk with 

golfers when they are waiting to tee o�.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Contact Barbara Davis at 702.616.4450 or at

Barbara.Davis@DignityHealth.org

OCTOBER 16, 2023
9:00 AM Shotgun Start • SouthShore Country Club

Check-in: 7:00 a.m.
Putting Contest: 7:30 a.m.

Tee O�: 9:00 a.m.
Awards Reception: 2:00 p.m.

26TH ANNUAL
SWING FOR ST. ROSE
GOLF TOURNAMENT

Hosted by

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS

Dana Wiesner and Sister Katie McGrail
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Dignity Health – St. Rose Dominican, San Martín Campus is 
included as one of only 101 hospitals in the U.S. on Money.com’s
first-ever Best Hospitals for Bariatric Surgery list. In partnership 
with the Leapfrog Group, an independent national nonprofit that 
serves as a voice for healthcare consumers, Money.com 
announced the Best Hospitals for Bariatric Surgery list in 
January 2023. The 101 hospitals that earned this distinction 
achieve Leapfrog’s standards for safety, keeping patients safe from
errors, infections, and complications, and performing enough 
procedures to give patients the best odds of a good outcome.

Thomas Burns, San Martín Hospital’s Interim President and 
CEO, said, “This distinction from two highly respected national 
organizations is indeed an honor. Combined with San Martín’s 
recent accreditation by the American College of Surgeons and 
the American Society for Metabolic and Bariatric Surgery, we 
hope our team can gain the trust and confidence of southern 
Nevadans who are considering the benefits of one of the 
procedures we are able to o�er.”

Studies show that the experience of both the hospital personnel 
involved in the procedure and recovery, and the surgeon help 
keep patients safer during and after this high-risk surgery. 
Hospitals on this prestigious list meet Leapfrog standards for the 
number of bariatric procedures performed at the hospital and 
by individual surgeons. The hospitals also utilize a safe surgery 
checklist, prevent healthcare-associated infections, and perform
well on the biannual Leapfrog Hospital Safety Grade, which assigns
a letter grade to all general acute care hospitals in the U.S. 
based on how well they protect patients from preventable harm.

“This new list features one-of-a-kind selections that give readers 
an excellent look at one of the most di�cult surgeries to 
perform,” says Money’s Executive Editor Mike Ayers. “We are 
proud to honor hospitals like San Martín with this distinction.” 

Patients who have bariatric surgery for weight loss performed at 
a hospital and by a surgeon with more experience have better, 
more positive outcomes – including lower mortality rates, lower 
complication rates, and a shorter length of stay at the hospital.

Donor Appreciation Reception:

A Chance to
Say Thank You
The St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation hosted a 
Donor Appreciation Reception on May 11, 2023, at 
Red Rock Casino Resort's One 80 Suite.  This reception
honored those who gave at the $1,000 and above level
during the previous fiscal year.  Guests in attendance
were treated to an evening of appetizers, cocktails, and
entertainment.

“The night was truly just about saying thank you, 
sharing our vision, and letting our supporters know 
how their donations have helped the Foundation in its
mission of supporting the hospitals,” says Dr. Chad 
Warren, President of the St. Rose Dominican Health
Foundation. This was the perfect setting and a 
wonderful opportunity to talk with many of the generous
donors of Dignity Health – St. Rose Dominican.

The Caesars Foundation awarded $105,000 to support the 
Helping Hands of Henderson program, which provides 
transportation to Henderson residents over the age of 60 with 
priority given to those who are low-income, frail, or disabled. 
This generous grant funding will enable more e�cient ride 
scheduling and route planning through the purchase of trip 

software and 10 tablets for drivers to mount in the front of the 
vans to track rides in real-time. The program will save costs on 
gas and be able to provide more one-way rides to our clients. 
Funding will also expand program capacity by supporting the 
cost of a per diem driver and a part-time driver.

From left to right: Brian Kleven, Nevada Market Chief Financial O�cer, St. Rose; Vince Diego, Van Driver, Jennifer Trinkle, Community Health Manager, Cerise McCalister, 
Supervisor, Helping Hands of Henderson Program; Dr. Chad Warren, President and Chief Philanthropy O�cer, St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation; Sean McBurney, 
Vice President, Caesars, and St. Rose Hospital Board Member; Omar Hanson, Director of Catering, Conventions and Events, Caesars; Sydney Glover, Corporate Social 
Responsibility Manager, Caesars; and Jon Van Boening, Nevada Market Director and President/CEO, Siena Hospital, St. Rose.

San Martín Hospital Makes
Money.Com’s First-Ever
List of Best Hospitals for
Bariatric Surgery 

20 21

Thank You to the Caesars Foundation
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Every dollar raised by Children’s Miracle 
Network Hospitals in southern Nevada benefits 
pediatric and neonatal services at Dignity 
Health – St. Rose Dominican.

Costco
Make a donation to CMNH at St. Rose when you shop at Costco 
between May 1 and 31. Their wonderful associates also 
organize additional opportunities to donate within and around 
the warehouses such as ice cream or snow cone booths, 
popcorn stations, lollipop sales and bottled water sales! This 
past May, Costco raised $245,000 for our local kids! It’s hot in 
May, and you’re going to Costco anyway…so why don’t you stay 
cool and help support CMN at St. Rose! 

Torch Relay for Children’s Miracle Network 
Every year, businesses, patient families and community-minded 
citizens gather for this unique multi-day event where participants 
can walk or run a segment of the Torch Relay at events throughout 
the country to raise money for their local CMN hospital. On 
October 5, we were able to raise $32,000 for children being 
treated at St. Rose.

2322

Panda Express
Panda Express has 72 locations that support CMN at St. Rose 
all year long. In 2022, Panda Express raised $655,000 for the 
kids at St. Rose. Round-up your purchase at the register or 
donate spare change in the coin canister. Every bit helps!

Walmart and Sam’s Club
Shop at Walmart and  Sam’s Club during the announced 
campaign dates to help support CMNH at St. Rose by making a 
donation at the register. Many locations also have additional
events to raise funds such as parking lot events with food trucks
and DJs, car shows, BBQs, root beer float sales, and bottled 
water sales. Look for signage and please participate! All funds 
stay local. In 2023, Walmart and Sam’s Club raised $286,000 to
support CMNH at St. Rose!

Ride of a Lifetime
Life Time Fitness hosts a one-day cycling event at their 150 
fitness clubs across America. Participants may choose from one 
of two ways to ride and help children: at the club or virtually.
There is no registration fee, but participants are asked to raise a 
minimum of $250 for the cause and all proceeds are split 
equally between CMNH and the Life Time Foundation, which 
supports schools by providing healthy, nutritious meals. Lifetime
raised $28,000 at their event on April 29.

BECOME A MIRACLE MAKER
From the fragile newborn to the sick teenager, 
every child is a miracle. By teaming up with
St. Rose through these Children’s Miracle Network 
Hospitals events, you can help fund the medical 
miracles they need. Every dollar donated to
Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals in southern
Nevada benefits sick and injured children cared for 
by St. Rose.

Now – December 31
Panda Express has 72 locations that support 
Children’s Miracle Network at St. Rose all year long.
They do a round-up campaign, a coin canister
campaign, employee giving and also sell balloon 
icons at the register.

Now - November 30
Valvoline Instant Oil Change Centers will request 
point of service donations to support the pediatric 
services at St. Rose through their partnership with
Children’s Miracle Network to help local kids in the 
Las Vegas area. 

Now - December 31
Point of Sale Register Campaign rolls out in 14,000
7-Eleven/Speedway locations nationwide. Customers
will be asked to make a donation or to round up
their purchase to support sick and injured children
being treated at Children’s Miracle Network 
member hospitals nationwide, locally at St. Rose.

November 29
Extra push for CMN on GivingTuesday. 7-Eleven/ 
Speedway customers will be asked to make a 
donation or to round up to support Children’s 
Miracle Network at St. Rose.

For more information on supporting Children’s 
Miracle Network Hospitals, please reach out to:

Debi Walsh 702.616.4599
debi.walsh@dignityhealth.org

Brianna Vesch 702.616.4556
brianna.vesch@dignityhealth.org

SPONSOR SPOTLIGHTSCAMPAIGN & EVENT 
HIGHLIGHTS

Scott the Woz
Scott Wozniak, together with gaming merchandise 
website Pixel Empire, frequently o�er limited-edition 
merchandise based on Scott’s gaming show, with all 
proceeds going to charities Critical Care Comics and 
Children’s Miracle Network. Since 2020, Scott and 
Pixel Empire have raised over $1.2 million to help 
hospitalized children!

Valvoline Instant Oil Change
Visit your local Valvoline Instant Oil Change 
locations during the month of November and make 
a donation to CMNH and support children being 
treated at St. Rose. In 2021, our local Valvolene 
stores raised $32,000 to support CMNH at St. Rose!

7-Eleven / Speedway
On November 2, 2022, Children’s Miracle Network
Hospitals welcomed our newest corporate 
sponsor, 7-Eleven! From November 2 to January 10, 
during advertised times throughout the year,
customers at 7-Eleven and Stripes stores are 
invited to round up or add $1 to their purchases to
benefit CMN Hospitals. Speedway stores continue
to fundraise year-round.

During the first campaign window in 2023, local 
7-Eleven stores raised $37,000 for the children
being treated at St. Rose!
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ROSA Knee System
Getting a precise knee implant fit is important to your comfort 
and overall experience following knee replacement surgery. 
You’re unique, and so is your individual anatomy. The ROSA 
(Robotic Surgical Assistant) is designed to help our orthopedic 
surgeons tailor the placement of your total knee replacement. 
The ROSA knee system uses data collected before and during 
surgery to inform your surgeon of many details related to your 
unique anatomy that may a�ect your implant fit. By using this 
data to make more informed decisions, our surgeons are able to 
plan for and carry out a personalized surgery based upon your 
individual needs. 

What are the benefits of the ROSA robotic total knee replacement?
Being a minimally invasive approach, the ROSA knee system 
o�ers the following benefits:
 • Smaller incisions with reduced scarring and minimal blood loss
 • Less post-operative pain
 • Shorter hospital stay and recovery period
 • Quicker return to daily activities
 • Improve quality of life by regaining strength and mobility
 • Lower incidence of complications
 • Precise placement of the implant
 • Reduced injury to adjacent tissues
 • Increased longevity of the implant

At Siena Hospital, surgeons o�er a range of knee surgery 
options, including ROSA (Robotic Surgical Assistant). The Siena 
Hospital earned a Joint Commission Certification for the knee 
replacement program.

DISTINGUISHED CORPORATE PARTNERS
Recognizes corporations whose generous contributions ensured the success of

St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation’s two annual events.

CORPORATIONS & FOUNDATIONS

IN RECOGNITION OF 2022-23 ANNUAL DONORS

Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals Donors

7-Eleven Franchise Owners
Association of Southern Nevada

Ace Hardware

American Heart Association

Andrew Gomez Dream Foundation

Benevity

Boulder Dam Credit Union

Brighton Collectibles, Inc.

Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals

Clark County Credit Union

Comagine Health

Comprehensive Cancer Centers
of Nevada

Connolly Care Home Health

Costco Wholesale

Credit Unions For Kids

Dairy Queen

Emerus

Findlay Management Group

Great Buns Bakery

Harris Computer Corporation

IHOP

Improving Diabetes &
Obesity Outcome Inc.

Judy Jansen Designs

Kasner Family Foundation

Kroger - Smith’s Food & Drug Store

Lake Industries 

Legacy Insurance & Financial Services

LifeTime Fitness

Lifetrans Inc.

Love’s Travel Stops & Country Stores

Lynne Ru�n-Smith Charitable Foundation

Marriott Grand Chateau

Marriott Howard Hughes

Marriott International

Marriott Vacations Worldwide

Morrissey Insurance

National Breast Cancer Foundation 

Network For Good

Nevada Donor Network

Omnicell

One Nevada Credit Union

Optum

Panda Cares Foundation 

Panda Restaurant Group, Inc.

Parkinson’s Foundation

Radiology Associates of Nevada

RE/MAX Reliance

RE/MAX Unlimited

Silver State Schools Credit Union

Southland Industries

Stephano's Greek & Mediterranean Grill

Target Corporation

TeamAMC

Texas Roadhouse

The Caesars Foundation

The Guardian Life Insurance
Company of America

The Ted Muhs Foundation

Thomas A. Plein Foundation, Ltd.

Torch Relay

Touro University

United Way of Southern Nevada

UNLV Foundation

Ventas Realty Limited Partnership

Vituity Nevada

Wal-Mart

WestStar Credit Union

Whiting-Turner Contracting Company

Wynn Foundation

25

Minimally Invasive Robot-Assisted
Knee Replacement Surgery

EXCITIN
G
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COMING
SOON!

EXCITIN
G

NEWS
COMING
SOON!

Get ready for the latest updates and insights from the Foundation like never 
before. We’re thrilled to announce the upcoming launch of our digital newsletter! 
Stay connected with our mission, projects, and impactful stories delivered to 
your inbox. Discover behind-the-scenes glimpses and opportunities to engage 
with St. Rose and the community. Whether you’re a donor or just curious about 
philanthropy at St. Rose, this newsletter will be your window into the heart of our 
work. Keep an eye out for the first issue - coming soon!

Sign up to receive the newsletter. Email andrea.roa@dignityhealth.org
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Get ready for the latest updates and insights from the Foundation like never
before. We’re thrilled to announce the upcoming launch of our digital newsletter!
Stay connected with our mission, projects, and impactful stories delivered to 
your inbox. Discover behind-the-scenes glimpses and opportunities to engage 
with St. Rose and the community. Whether you’re a donor or just curious about
philanthropy at St. Rose, this newsletter will be your window into the heart of our
work. Keep an eye out for the first issue - coming soon!

Sign up to receive the email newsletter at StRoseFoundation.org.
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7-Eleven Franchise Owners 
Association

Adrian Dominican Sisters 

Boulder Dam Credit Union

The Caesars Foundation

Children’s Miracle
Network Hospitals  

Credit Unions For Kids

Comagine Health

Robert & Maureen Feduniak 

Robert & Carol Gross 

Kasner Family Foundation

Kroger - Smith’s
Food and Drug Store 

Ted & Cheryl Lachowicz 

LifeTime Fitness

Love’s Travel Stops
& Country Stores

Lynne Ru�n-Smith
Charitable Foundation

Michael & Patty Morrissey  

National Breast
Cancer Foundation 

Nevada Donor Network

Radiology Associates of Nevada

David A. Salo 

Richard Schwartz*

Rose Bud Auxiliary 

Thomas A. Plein Foundation, Ltd.

Torch Relay

COMPASSION LEVEL – Recognizes donors who contributed $25,000 or more

Harris Computer Corporation Judi Keltner Blair Bigelow May & Patrick May

INCLUSION LEVEL – Recognizes donors who contributed $15,000 - $24,999

Debra Mills & Chuck Berg 

Leslie & Judy Crouch 

Emerus

Findlay Family - Findlay 
Management Group 

Helen Foley

Anthony Marinello 

Carol Marker 

Elizabeth McGinnis 

Daniel J. Morissette

Optum

Parkinson’s Foundation

The Sam* and Lexy Lionel Trust

Jon & Phillis Van Boening 

Whiting-Turner
Contracting Company

Dana Wiesner - In Loving 
Memory of Dr. Paul Wiesner

INTEGRITY LEVEL – Recognizes donors who contributed $10,000 - $14,999

7-Eleven Franchise Owners 
Association of Southern Nevada

Brighton Retail

G. Rod & Michelle Buzzas

Comprehensive Cancer 
Centers of Nevada

Angela & Howard Doherty 

Don* & Terry Goldfus

Great Buns Bakery -
Tony & Lynn Madonia 

Patrick & Connie Hays 

Improving Diabetes & 
Obesity Outcome Inc.

Saville & Katie Kellner 

RE/MAX Reliance

Vicki Hafen Scott

Kimberly Shaw 

Southland Industries

The Ted Muhs Foundation

UNLV Foundation

EXCELLENCE LEVEL – Recognizes donors who contributed $5,000 - $9,999

American Heart Association

Andrew Gomez Dream 
Foundation

Nora Abelon Asuncion

Eugene & Sherri Bassett

David & Rosalyn Berman

Philip Bonino, RN

Brownell & Doug Cochran

Connolly Care Home Health - 
Mike Connolly

Joann Croke

Tyree & Barbara Davis

Leslie & Joan Dunn

George Everett

The Guardian Life Insurance 
Company of America

Charles & Bridget Guida

Michael & Barbara Gunn

David & Brenda Griego

William & Gloria Filbert

Dean & Pam Harrold

Robert Henn

Alison Henry

Barbara Hughes

Kenneth & Rebecca Jacobsen

Judy Jansen Designs

Brian & Evelyn Kleven

Robert & Dorothy Lawhead

Legacy Insurance &
Financial Services

Lifetrans, Inc.

Paul Lowden

Maureen McGrail

Chris & Anita Murray

Anand Nair    

James “Be Kind” Nguyen

Omnicell

Carol & Joe Rajchel

RE/MAX Unlimited

Larry & Carol Schi�man

Julie Seidlinger

Carolyn Klein & Cli�ord 
Silverstein

Stephano’s Greek &
Mediterranean Grill -

Nick & Maria Kossayan

Terry & Karla Sti�er

United Way of Southern 
Nevada

A. Richard Urso

Talitha Vanke

Ventas Realty Limited
Partnership

Vituity Nevada

Judy Vizcarra

Shauna Walch

Patricia Walthour

Chad Warren & A.J. Singh

Mark & Jennifer Wiley

COLLABORATION LEVEL – Recognizes donors who contributed $1,000 - $4,999

2022-23 PARTNERS IN HEALTH
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Gordon Absher

Stephanie Alexander

Terry Almendralo

Anonymous

Jeremy Arnold

Ann-Marie Arono�

Nora Abelon Asuncion

Polly Bates

Sylvia Beardsley

Jacob Bigler

MaryAnne Bongala

Philip Bonino, RN

Kristina Bontrager

Randall Boynton

Pamela Brewer

The Brewers

Tim Broo

Elizabeth Brown

Thomas Burns

G. Rod & Michelle Buzzas

Ricardo Calvo

Beth Carlson

Maria Rachelle Castillejo

Shirley Costa

Barbara A. Davis

Wade Dean

Teresa M. Duke

Josephine Dulay

Maribeth M. Duque

Glenn Echiverri

Mary Ehmann

John & Maria Erickson

Susan Ferrel

Amanda Flynn

Madeleine Gaid

Tamara Gerdon

Linda Gerstenberger

Sierra Gerstenberger

Jennifer Gibson

Sally Giovanetti

Diana Gladstone

Mrs. Sheree Goins-Esquivel

Jeanette Gomez

Mary Beth Grace

Paula Green

David & Brenda Griego

Charles Guida

Carla Guidry

Leslie Harris

Wayman Hauser

Ariana Heard

Alison Henry

Carla Hiatt, RN

Jodi Hodulik

Reed Howe

Amanda Jackson

Je� James

Steve James

DeShon Johnson

Teri Jones

Tracy Jones

Julie S. Kellogg

Yvonne King

Brian & Evelyn Kleven

Tammy Kline

Phuong Lam

Maila Lantin

James Lassiter

Yingmei Lee

Amie Leviste

Cherie Lipka

Holly Lyman

Kathleen Martin 

Ellen Reed McAllister

Cerise McCalister

Thamesa McFadden

Tawanda McIntosh

Jalyn McKelleb

Tina Meredith

Venus Metiam

Richard B. Miller

Michelle Millette - In Memory of 
Teresa Millette

Diane Mizelle

Teresa Murray

James "Be Kind" Nguyen

Alona Nihipali

Catherine Nobleza

Eduardo Ramos Nobleza

Rhonda Nofoa

Luis Norda

Jamie Olsen

Pamela Omsha

Osburn Family

Kelly O'Shaughnessy

Christina Padilla

Peter Pakuch

Marie Panao

Mona Patterson

Debbie Pavlica 

Camatchy Radjassegarane

Carol & Joe Rajchel

Ronald Reitz II

Revelmadora Rejincos

Andrea Roa

Leslee Rosenlof

Katie Ryan

Rechelle Saavedra

Joe Sandy

Margaret Sanger

Dana Schuessler

Josederic Scott

Julie Seidlinger

Tina Sinclair

Chaplain Richard W. Smith*

Sheila Speer

Heidi Speno

Kathleen Sponseller

St. Rose Dominican Hospitals,
PACS Administrators

Terry & Karla Sti�er

Lakeisha Strickland

Moe Tawfik

Paige Tolentino

Irene Dela Torre

Freddy Treminio

Jennifer Trinkle

Frank Tsatourian

Sally Tse

Lindsay Usher

Jon & Phillis Van Boening

Talitha Vanke

Evelyn Ventura

Brianna Vesch 

Adela Victorio

Judy Vizcarra

Deb Walsh

Patricia Walthour   

Chad Warren

Reverend Tyler Whipkey

Kamilah “Meme” Word

Reverend Emmanuel Yegar

Since 2006, St. Rose employees have given over $1,500,000 to support greatly needed projects at all three campuses.

*In Remembrance*In Remembrance

I
Make
St. Rose
Bloom!
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Please join us for upcoming St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation events. For more information, please call 702.616.4545.
The programs, equipment and services highlighted in GRATITUDE are supported with generous donations

to the St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!

It’s the Real Deal
Tuesday, November 28, 2023

Giving Tuesday is a day to give a financial gift or a donation of your time, talent, or services in support of 
an individual’s or organization’s e�orts to make our community, country, or world a better place. 

This year, we will be raising much-needed funds for the Henderson Senior Food Pantry (see page 13 for 
a description of the program). You can help make an impact in our community by 
donating on Giving Tuesday to help hungry seniors in need.

Contributions to the St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation
may be tax-deductible pursuant to the provisions of section
170(c) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, 26 U.S.C. 170(c).

Open the camera or QR code reader on your
smartphone and hold it over this code to be

immediately linked to the donation page for St. Rose.

October 16, 2023
Swing for St. Rose - 26th 
Annual Golf Tournament

You’re invited to Swing for St. Rose
at one of the most prestigious 
golf courses in Nevada - 
SouthShore Country Club. To 
sponsor or register for this event, 
please contact Barbara Davis at 
702.616. 4450 or 
Barbara.Davis@DignityHealth.org.

November 1 - 30, 2023
Valvoline Instant Oil Change

Visit your local Valvoline Instant 
Oil Change locations during the 
month of November and make a 
donation to CMNH and support 
children being treated at St. Rose. 

In 2021, our local Valvoline 
stores raised $32,000 to 
support CMNH at St. Rose!

Now - December 31, 2023
Panda Express

Panda Express has 72 locations 
that support Children’s Miracle 
Network at St. Rose all year 
long. They do a round-up at the 
register campaign, a coin 
canister campaign and 
employee giving.

Now - December 31, 2023
Credit Unions

Credit unions across the nation 
o�er members the opportunity 
to “skip” their loan payment for 
a nominal processing fee. Most 
credit unions charge processing 
fees between $20 and $40 per 
loan payment skipped. Credit 
unions can choose to donate all 
or a portion of the fees to their 
local Children’s Miracle Network 
hospital.Saturday, April 20, 2024 – St. Rose Dominican’s 66th Celebration: There’s No Place Like St. Rose

For questions, sponsorship information, or to donate for silent and live auctions, please contact 
Barbara at Barbara.Davis@dignityhealth.org or 702.616.4450.

To make a financial gift of any size, call 702.616.4545, mail gifts to the St. Rose Dominican Health Foundation,
102 E. Lake Mead Parkway, Henderson, NV 89015, make an online gift at supportstrose.org/ways-to-give/donate or via Apple Pay.


